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We are greatly saddened to learn about the passing of Professor Mohammad Karaan, a former Dean of 
the Faculty of AgriSciences at Stellenbosch University and a champion of agriculture and rural 
development.  
 
Prof Karaan was a giant in South Africa’s agriculture, with an enormous contribution to policy and 
academia. Amongst various roles he served within government is the National Planning Commission 
(NPC), the Chairperson of the National Agricultural Marketing Council (NAMC), a board member at the 
Land Bank and the Agricultural Research Council (ARC), and, most recently, a member of the 
Presidential Advisory Panel on Land Reform and Agriculture. 
 
“Prof Karaan’s passing is a massive loss for the country, at a time when we need leading development 
thinkers and practitioners like him the most, as the country begins to implement the Economic Recovery 
Plan. Chapter Six of the National Development Plan was largely drawn from his vision for agricultural 
and rural development, which emphasised a need for public-private partnership approaches in 
agricultural development. We should honour his legacy by continuing this approach as part of the 
broader government agricultural development approach” said Minister Didiza. 
 
“We send our sympathies and prayers to Prof Karaan’s family at this challenging time. The agricultural 
community will miss Prof Karaan’s insights and wisdom” 

 
-END- 

 
Issued by the Department of Agriculture, Land Reform and Rural Development: 

 Media Liaison Officer and Spokesperson: Mr Reggie Ngcobo, 082 883 2458, 
MLO.Minister@dalrrd.gov.za  

 Eviction Toll-free Number 0800 007 095 
 

Follow us on: 

  @DALRRDgov_ZA,  Department of Agriculture, Land Reform and Rural Development or  DALRRDgov_ZA 

mailto:MLO.Minister@dalrrd.gov.za

